
From: Lynda DuShane
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: NO Northern Pass!
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 10:28:24 AM

Dear Ms Schultz,
As an registered Independent voting resident of Wolfeboro NH, I strongly object to the proposed
Northern Pass.
Likewise, I hope that you will do what's needed and right to protect both the environment, landscape,
and interests of the Granite State.
Lynda  Du Shane,      hilandr1361@aol.com
Wolfeboro, NH.

Sent from my iPhone
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